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• I worked with SIEB Plumbing all day Saturday, 11-19-2022 to do 

some heating repairs and to also fix the leak at the Middle 

School. We repaired it enough to last until shutdown/ summer 

work. Additional work is extensive and will be addressed during 

the summer. 

• Work orders and repairs keep getting finalized. It has been a 

challenge due to being down an employee, but with a new 

individual starting on the 12th it will help tremendously.  

• The transportation department experienced some bus problems 

this year with breakdowns and buses needing repairs. Our great 

drivers have muscled through the hard times with borrowing 

buses to doubling up routes to get kids to and from school 

safely.  

 

  

 


